
WRCA MINUTES FOR TUESDAY, JUNE 9, 2020  

The June 9, 2020 WRCA meeting was called to order at 7:17 pm by President, Erich Krueger.  

There were no meetings in April and May due to Covid-19. 

In attendance were President – Erich Krueger, Vice President – Kristin Puff (via Zoom), Acting Treasurer 

– Donna Mosteller, Secretary - Jane Sieman and Board Members Ann Nichols, Cassandra Schwab (via 

Zoom), John Radens, Marijean Nichols and Kori Cahill.   Excused was board members Andy Annesi.  Also, 

in attendance was Sharon Grogan. 

SECRETARY’S REPORT 

The March 2020 minutes were handed out and reviewed.  Motion was made to approve by Marijean 

Nichols and seconded by Kori Cahill.  

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Donna Mosteller submitted the current treasurer’s report:  The current balance as of today is 

$10896.62.  There was no income or expenses for the month of April.  Income for May was $399.50 and 

for June to date is $843.00.  Expenses for May was $606.00 and for June to date 3026.33. Motion made 

to approve by Marijean Nichols and seconded by Kori Cahill.   Budget for 2020-2021 was presented and 

reviewed.  Motion was made to approve by John Radens. All voted in favor. 

New Board Members - New board members Sharon Grogan and Kristin Cangialosi were voted in as new 

WRCA Board Members.  Motion made to approve by Marijean Nichols. All voted in favor. 

Thanks to Jane Sieman for putting together the WRCA 2020 Directory.  We appreciate our members for 

being patient as the directory was published later than normal this year due to Covid-19. 

Thank you to Ann Nichols for her service to the WRCA serving as past vice-president and most currently 

as board member.  Ann will continue to be on the Town of Amherst ZBA, and we wish her success being 

the Town of Amherst Prosecutor. 

Thanks to Donna Mosteller for her time as WRCA Board Treasurer.  Although Donna resigned and 

stepped down in March, we appreciate Donna continuing the treasurer’s responsibilities until the close 

of this fiscal year (June 2020). 

A committee is being formed to update the WRCA bylaws.  More info, details, and contacts to follow in 

upcoming WITWs, and emails. 

ADJOURNMENT - There being no further business at hand, the meeting ended at 8:35 pm.  Motion was 

made by Cassandra Schwab to adjourn and seconded by Kori Cahill.  The next Willow Ridge Civic 

Association meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 8th, 2020 at 7:30 pm.  

Respectfully submitted, Jane Sieman – WRCA Secretary 


